
 

Nursery and Reception will be organising a 

cake sale for Friday 3rd March. 

 

Cakes will be sold in the hall 

during break to all classes. 

The prices of cakes will vary 

but you will need no more 

than 30p to be able to buy at 

least one cake. 
 

All money raised will go to the PTFA.  


